## EASTHAM PUBLIC LIBRARY

## TRUSTEES MEETING, May 19, 2014

- 1. CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at the Woods Hole Ferry at 9:30 a.m.
- 2. PRESENT: Dave Payor, Norma Marcellino, Mary Shaw, Sharon Krause, Debra DeJonker-Berry, Mimi Ace, Fran McLoughlin, Karen MacDonald
- 3. SUMMARY: The purpose of the meeting was to visit the new West Tisbury Library. The library was recently opened and was designed by Oudens-Ello, the architects of the new Eastham Library. After the ferry ride and a taxi ride the group spent two hours touring the new library. Beth Kramer, the West Tisbury Library Director and the staff were most helpful and informative. The group looked at the design, the materials used both interior and exterior, the shelving, lighting, flooring choices, circulation area, meeting room, etc. Deb took many pictures and will share them with everyone. The library was pleasant and seemed to be functioning well. The group was very pleased to visit with Ian Aitchison a former Library Trustee. After lunch the group traveled back to the ferry.
- 4. ADJOURN: The meeting adjourned at approximately 4:00 p.m. back in Woods Hole.

Respectfully submitted,

Norma Marcellino